
EnYouthTeacher in short… 

“Entrepreneurship in lifelong learning for young people and 

teachers/trainers” (EnYouthTeacher) is a two year project (2014-2016) 
realized under the Erasmus+ programme aiming to foster and improve en-
trepreneurial skills of both young people and VET teachers/trainers. Coordi-

nated by IFES (ES), the project aims to increase the knowledge, skills and 
competences on entrepreneurship of VET trainers/teachers as well as impro-
ve the entrepreneurial skills of unemployed young people. 
 
In order to achieve the proposed objectives, several activities will be carried 

out during the duration of the project, including: 

 Analysis of good training practices on entrepreneurship of young people 

at local, regional, and national level. 

 Analysis of the training lacks on entrepreneurship in VET teachers/

trainers, especially in knowledge, skills and competences to promote 
entrepreneurship. 

 Design and elaboration of pedagogical contents to promote entreprene-

urship among young people. 

 Development of methodological guidelines to support teaching and 

training on entrepreneurship among young people.  

 
The main project’s outputs will be: 

 Competence profile of VET teachers/trainers. 

 Guide of Best practices on training for youth entrepreneurship. 

 Training material for VET teachers/trainers to encourage entrepreneurship. 

 Training material for unemployed young people in entrepreneurship. 

Getting the Project started… 

The project partners were welcomed by the colleagues of Instituto de 

Formación y Estudios Sociales (IFES) on 11-12 March, in Madrid, Spain, to 
kick-start the project. The meeting which was held in a spirit of excitement 
and cooperation and all partners actively contributed to its success. The 
project focused on pinpointing the partners’ responsibilities and the short-
term tasks that must be carried out by the consortium during the first 

project’s stage.  

What is happening now… 

The partners are currently working on the first two outputs, the “Competence 

profile” of VET teachers/trainers to be trained in entrepreneurship and the 
“Guide of Best practices on training for youth entrepreneurship.” Methodolo-
gical protocols will be elaborated with guidelines on how the technical par-
tners will develop the different tasks (interviews, groups of experts, 
documentary resources to be consulted). Both outputs will be validated by 

experts and translated in English, Spanish, Croatian, Italian, Portuguese, and 
Greek.  
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For information on the project, please visit please visit http://enyouthteacher.eu/dev/ 

What’s next… 

The next project meeting will take place in Portugal in October 2015 where 
partners will make a follow up of the work done to date and plan upcoming 
tasks and activities, including the design and elaboration of training material 
of VET trainers, the forum the dissemination activities, the e-brochure 2, and 

the design of the e-learning platform for the pilot testing. 

Who are the partners… 

The EnYouthTeacher partnership is composed of seven partners from the 

following seven European countries: Spain, Croatia, Italy, Portugal, Cyprus, 
Greece and Latvia. 

Coordinator 

Instituto de Formación y Estudios Sociales (IFES), Spain  

IFES is a non-profit foundation created in 1986 by the Spanish trade union 
UGT, aiming at serving as a technical training instrument in the occupational/
professional areas, contributing to economic development, improvement of 
competiveness and quality of companies through permanent training. 

Website: www.ifes.es 

Technological Partner 

G4E Software Solutions, Latvia  

G4E is a software company which develops innovative and complex online 
tools for managing quality in an organization. Its qualified and certified pro-

duct development team offers the project planning, running, testing, imple-
mentation and support services while developing a customized quality mana-

gement or monitoring system that answers the needs and expectations from 
the customers.  

Website: www.g4e.lv 

Technical Partners 

C.V.T Georgikis Anaptixis, Greece  

CVT Georgikis Anaptixis is a non-profit organization founded in 1995. The 

Center performs a range of activities in the field of agriculture, finance and 

administration, computers, health and social care, culture, pedagogics, to-
urism and services, technical and transport, and the environment. 

Website: www.geoan.gr 

Centro Italiano per l’ Appredimento Permanete (CIAPE), Italy 

CIAPE carries out training activities to develop and validate soft skills, as well 

as competences required in the future labour market. They have high 
qualified experience in EU, national and regional projects management in 
cooperation with training centers, universities and research centers. 

Website: www.ciape.it 

Instituto de Formação para o Desenvolvimento Humano Lda 

(IFH), Portugal 

IFH is a small company founded in 2002 that offers training and consultancy 

services. This company delivers in-house training and public training courses 
concerning people entering in the world. IFH acts at national level within com-

panies, public body entities and charities. 

Website: www.ifh.pt 

SYNTHESIS Center for Research and Education Ltd, Cyprus 

SYNTHESIS is a pioneering enterprise aiming at inspiring, developing, and 
supporting social entrepreneurship in Cyprus; it implements projects of 

educational and social impact, particularly in the fields of employment, social 
inclusion, and social innovation. 

Website: www.syntesis-center.com 

Public University Obris. Croatia  

Obris is an institution for adult education which runs training programmes 
(training, primary and secondary school and vocational programs) for adult 

persons; their programs are verified by the Ministry of Science, Education 
and Sport. Obris organizes various events connected to adult education and 
since 2006 it works closely with the Croatian Employment Service.  

Website: www.pou-obris.hr 


